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CABLE ADDRESS “RESEARCH”

Canaba

NATIONAL RESEARCH COUNCIL

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-TREASURER Ottawa, July 16, 1955

T.H. Matthews, Esq., 
Registrar,
McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q.

Dear Mr. Matthews:

In reply to your letter of the 10th instant, 
I regret to confirm the information which you have received 
that Dr. Tory retired from the presidency of the National 
Research Council on June 1' last. He has been succeeded as 
president by Major-General A.G.L. McNaughton.

In reply to your inquiry, I may say that 
both the President of the National Research Council and the 
Principal of McGill University are members of this committee 
ex officio. Further, the President of the Council was, I 
understand, appointed Chairman of the Committee because of 
the fact that the worx which the Committee directs is entirely 
financed through the National Research Council.

I trust that this will furnish the inform­
ation which you require.

Yours sincerely,

/S.P. Ehgleson,
y&ecretaryATreasurer.

SPE/DE

\ L5

HH

m
.itm

i

mm

.y-

«am


